VAN VLECK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



Victor Pena Principal

Shirley Martinez
Administrative Assistant

Marcietta Moore

Counselor

Lyndee Owen
District Nurse

Chromebook Update

Dear Guardian,

As a precaution for the upcoming holiday break, we have checked out a Chromebook and charger to every student at Van Vleck Elementary to take home. The Chromebook and charger will be going home with students at the end of the school day Thursday 12/17.

Being that this is a precautionary move, access to sign into Chromebook will be disabled over the break. There is no work that the students will need to access or anything to turn in. This is also the reason that no hotspots will be given out at this time. If a situation were to arise and a virtual setting for the start of school was necessary, a pick-up will be scheduled and details will be sent to guardians accordingly.

Students will be responsible for the school issued property. The best advice I can give is to have it stored away and safe once the student brings it home. No access will be allowed into the Chromebook as it will be disabled.

Once we return to school on January 11th, please have your student bring back the Chromebook and charger.

We at VVISD are putting our efforts towards proactivity and continuing preparation for any and all situations. We truly appreciate all your help, patience, and support as we navigate this irregular year.

Have a blessed holiday break!

Respectfully,

Victor Pena

Principal Van Vleck Elementary